
 

Disclaimer: 
Files and data contained within this webpage are intended for reference purposes only. While 
information is intended to be accurate, any errors are unintentional and subject to correction. If 
you find data that you believe to be incorrect, please notify us, and we will research the issue and 
correct the information if warranted. You can contact us at Patterl@wsdot.wa.gov.  
 
 
In no event shall the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT) or any of its 
employees be liable to users of this data, or to any other party, for any loss or damages, 
consequential or otherwise, including but not limited to time, money, or goodwill, arising from 
the use, misuse, operation or modification of the data. In using the data, users further agree to 
indemnify, defend, and hold harmless WSDOT and any of its employees for any and all damages 
of any nature arising out of or resulting from any errors in accuracy, currency, completeness, 
correctness of the data, or the use or misuse of the data. In addition, the information on this site is 
subject to change without notice and may not be ultimately relied upon by any user without 
specific written authority of the WSDOT. 
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